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I recently had the unfortunate experience of trying to get to the Prince of Wales hospitlal 
from Hillsdale . As a disabled person it is very hard to walk around so after catching the bus 
from Eastgardens to Kingsford i then had to try to find the bus link up that would take me to 
Randwick , after asking around i found out i had to walk from the half way through kingsford 
junction to South Juniors club on Anzac Pde where the link with trams to get the bus to the 
Hospital. Then had to repeat the process to get home . Did anyone think of the disabled or 
old people ... The 400 bus linked seamlessly before between Eastgardens and Randwick and 
Bondi . Why take away such a great service and replace it with nothing. 


